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The Molecular Basis of
Heredity 2013-12-17

molecular pathology the molecular basis of
human disease provides a current and
comprehensive view of the molecular basis and
mechanisms of human disease combining accepted
principles with broader theoretical concepts
and with contributions from a group of experts
the book looks into disease processes in the
context of traditional pathology and their
implications for translational molecular
medicine it also discusses concepts in
molecular biology and genetics recent
scientific and technological advances in
modern pathology the concept of molecular
pathogenesis of disease and how disease
evolves from normal cells and tissues due to
perturbations in molecular pathways the book
describes the integration of molecular and
cellular pathogenesis using a bioinformatics
approach and a systems biology approach to
disease pathogenesis it also discusses current
and future strategies in molecular diagnosis
of human disease and the impact of molecular
diagnosis on treatment decisions and the
practice of personalized medicine this book is
a valuable resource for students biomedical
researchers practicing physician scientists
who undertake disease related basic science
and translational research and pathology
residents and other postdoctoral fellows exam
master web site will host self assessment
questions that students can use to study for
the molecular section of the board exam
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companion site will host a complete set of
powerpoint slides to include images from the
book and additional images for teaching course
materials lecture materials teaches from the
perspective of integrative systems biology
which encompasses the intersection of all
molecular aspects of biology as applied to
understanding human disease outlines the
principles and practice of molecular pathology
explains the practice of molecular medicine
and the translational aspects of molecular
pathology

Molecular Pathology 2009-03-10

this book will take an evidence based approach
to current knowledge about biomolecules and
their place in our lives inviting readers to
explore how we know what we know and how
current gaps in knowledge may influence the
way we approach the information biomolecular
science is increasingly important in our
everyday life influencing the choices we make
about our diet our health and our wellness
often however information about biomolecular
science is presented as a list of immutable
facts discouraging critical thought the book
will introduce the basic tools of structural
biology supply real life examples and
encourage critical thought about aspects of
biology that are still not fully understood

The Molecular Basis of
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Evolution 1961

vital forces tells the history of the
biochemical revolution a period of
unprecedentedly rapid advance in human
knowledge that profoundly affected our view of
life and laid the foundation for modern
medicine and biotechnology the story is told
in a clear engaging and absorbing manner this
delightful work relates the fascinating and
staggering advances in concepts and theories
over the last 200 years and introduces the
major figures of the times vital forces also
describes the discovery of the molecular basis
of life through the stories of the scientists
involved including such towering figures as
louis pasteur gregor mendel linus pauling and
francis crick combining science and biography
into a seamless chronological narrative the
author brings to life the successes and
failures collaborations and feuds and errors
and insights that produced the revolution in
biology vividly describes dramatic scientific
discoveries personalities feuds and rivalries
answers a general readers quest to understand
the nature of life and the relevance of
biochemistry molecular biology to modern
medicine industry and agriculture

Atomic Evidence 2016-08-04

this book aims to describe the current state
of knowledge and possible future developments
in a number of major areas of research into
the nature causes and treatment of cancer the
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contributing authors have been encouraged to
discuss their subjects at the molecular level
it will become apparent to the reader that
considerable developments in the understanding
of the fundamental nature of cancer in
molecular terms are constantly being made this
is particularly the case in the area of
oncogene research where differences between
tumour and normal cells can now be defined in
terms of altered expression of dna sequences
an understanding of the methods available for
detecting cancer of the process of
carcinogenesis and of the means available for
treating cancer can only be achieved with a
precise knowledge of the basic biochemical and
molecular processes involved since it is all
to easy for the research scientist to become
totally absorbed within the specialised area
of research in which he is involved the first
chapter is an attempt to encourage a broader
field of vision by introducing the clinician s
view of the cancer problem which illustrates
the broad spectrum of basic problems that need
to be solved by the cancer researcher

Vital Forces 2000-11-03

prospects for a molecular description of
mutation why bacteriophages bacteriophage
genetics first principles genetic mapping and
the dissection of the gene mutation rates
collecting mutants procedures and precautions
mutations in viruses the taxonomy of
mutational lesions the origin and properties
of macrolesions transitions transversions
frameshift mutations chemical mutagenesis
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radiation mutagenesis spontaneous mutation
mutational heterozygotes suppression
complementation and polarity pseudomutation

The Molecular Basis of Cancer
2012-12-06

the molecular basis of electron transport
presents the proceedings of the miami winter
symposia held in miami florida on january 13
14 1972 this book focuses on the development
of the mitochondrial electron transport system
by a symbiotic relationship of some bacteria
with the cell comprised of 15 chapters this
volume starts with an overview of the
structure and function of mitochondria this
book then explains all of the major categories
of mitochondrial phenomena and provides the
detailed molecular mechanism for mitochondrial
energy coupling other chapters discuss the
five postulates of the electromechanochemical
model including the super molecule concept the
principle of electromechanochemical energy
transduction conformon coupling field induced
generation of the linkage system and the de
facto unit of mitochondrial control finally
the reader is introduced to the liver
microsomal enzyme system which catalyzes the
hydroxylation of a variety of drugs
hydrocarbons and fatty acids biologists
molecular biologists and biochemists will find
this book extremely useful
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The Molecular Basis of
Heredity 2014-09-01

man s mind stretched to a new idea never goes
back to its original dimensions oliver wendell
holmes our current understanding of sex and
biological differentiation results from the
application of three principal experimental
approaches to these subjects those of the
physiologist the biochemist and the geneticist
these three approaches are illustrated by the
materials presented in the chapters of this
volume chapters 1 5 emphasize
conceptualization of developmental processes
describing systems principally from the
standpoint of the physiologist structures and
functions are defined with only occasional
reference to specific molecular details
chapters 6 10 present the views of the
biochemist attempting to describe functions
influ encing or regulating cellular behavior
at the molecular level and chapters 11 14
illustrate the approaches of the modem day
geneticist in his attempts to gain a detailed
understanding of processes controlling gene
expression while it is possible to delineate
these three major sections each emphasizing a
distinct experimental approach it must be
realized that the yield of knowledge increases
exponentially with the number of experimental
approaches available to the investigator
information resulting from the application of
each of these approaches must converge to give
the same answers for anyone biological
phenomenon in anyone experimental system
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further if we can learn of details regarding a
particular process by applying different
experimental approaches our postulates
concerning the underlying molecular mechanisms
are likely to be more accurate but biological
systems are not unrelated

The Molecular Basis of
Evolution 1963

the superb third edition of this popular text
covers all the recent groundbreaking
developments which have taken place in this
field comprehensively revised it presents all
the latest findings on the molecular bases of
blood cell functions and disease mechanisms
and the impact of these discoveries on the
state of medicine this edition includes new
chapters such as signaling and antigen
presentation by b lymphocytes molecular
oncogenesis and more

The Molecular Basis of
Mutation 1970

human molecular biology is an introduction to
the language of health and disease for the new
generation of life scientists and medical
students by integrating cutting edge molecular
genetics and biochemistry with the latest
clinical information the book weaves a pattern
which unifies biology with syndromes genetic
pathways with developmental phenotypes and
protein function with drug action from the

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


of grammatology jacques derrida (2023)

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

origins of life to the present day a narrative
is traced through the workings of genomes
cells and organ systems culminating in linking
of laboratory technologies to future research
horizons

The Molecular Basis of
Electron Transport 2012-12-02

the discovery of the splicing of the gene
transcripts the list would include the whole
molecular genetics of the lambda bacteriophage
the notions of promotor repressor and
integration the discovery of the reverse flow
of genetic information the very existence of
oncogenes the s terminal cap struc ture of
eukaryotic mrnas electronmicroscopy
ultracentrifugation and tissue culture were
the landmarks on the way of the young science
during the past few years however a major and
not so silent revolution took place
recombinant dna technology with all its might
entered in our laboratories and restriction
mapping of cloned genomes and sequencing gels
have replaced plaque counting and sucrose
gradients the new techniques have made it
possible to dissect the entire genome of a
virus at the molecular level and studies that
would have been dreamt of just in the mid
seventies became the everyday experiments of
our days with new insight into the structure
of viral genomes and a deeper understanding of
the mechanisms that regulate their expression
our view of viruses was bound to change this
volume bears witness to this impressive
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advance

The Molecular Basis of Sex and
Differentiation 2012-12-06

molecular basis of biological activity
documents the proceedings of a symposium on
the molecular basis of biological activity
held in caracas venezuela july 11 17 1971 this
was the first meeting of the pan american
association of biochemical societies paabs and
was organized by the asociacion venezolana de
bioquimica the book begins by presenting a
lecture on advances in the study of the
mechanism of polysaccharide synthesis this is
followed by studies on rabbit muscle aldolase
the catalytic function of a glycerolphosphate
dehydrogenase the functional and structural
roles of metals in metalloenzymes and enzyme
adaptation in mammals separate chapters cover
collagen biosynthesis and the mechanisms
involved in its regulation the organization of
lipids in bilayers the behavior of water lipid
interactions the permease or transport systems
in the mitochondrial membrane and interaction
between ttx and stx with isolated nerve
membrane constituents the final chapter
examines the coupling of respiration via
specific dehydrogenases to the transport of
amino acids and many sugars

The Molecular Basis of Gene
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Expression 1970

this book covers recent advances in the study
of structure function and regulation of
metabolite protein and ion translocating
channels and transporters in mitochondria a
wide array of cutting edge methods are covered
ranging from electrophysiology and cell
biology to bioinformatics as well as
structural systems and computational biology
at last the molecular identity of two
important channels in the mitochondrial inner
membrane the mitochondrial calcium uniporter
and the mitochondrial permeability transition
pore have been established after years of work
on the physiology and structure of vdac
channels in the mitochondrial outer membrane
there have been multiple discoveries on vdac
permeation and regulation by cytosolic
proteins recent breakthroughs in structural
studies of the mitochondrial cholesterol
translocator reveal a set of novel unexpected
features and provide essential clues for
defining therapeutic strategies molecular
basis for mitochondrial signaling covers these
and many more recent studies of mitochondria
function their communication with other
organelles and their critical roles in
development aging and in a plethora of
stressful or degenerative events authored by
leading researchers in the field this volume
will be an indispensable reference resource
for graduate students and academics working in
related areas of biophysics and cell biology
as well as for professionals within industry
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The Molecular Basis of Blood
Diseases 2001

successfully fighting cancer starts with
understanding how it begins this thoroughly
revised 3rd edition explores the scientific
basis for our current understanding of
malignant transformation and the pathogenesis
and treatment of cancer a team of leading
experts thoroughly explain the molecular
biologic principles that underlie the
diagnostic tests and therapeutic interventions
now being used in clinical trials and practice
incorporating cutting edge advances and the
newest research the book provides thorough
descriptions of everything from molecular
abnormalities in common cancers to new
approaches for cancer therapy features
sweeping updates throughout including
molecular targets for the development of anti
cancer drugs gene therapy and vaccines keeping
you on the cutting edge of your specialty
offers a new more user friendly full color
format so the information that you need is
easier to find presents abundant figures all
redrawn in full color illustrating major
concepts for easier comprehension features
numerous descriptions of the latest clinical
strategies helping you to understand and take
advantage of today s state of the art
biotechnology advances
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Human Molecular Biology 2003

2015 bma medical book awards highly commended
in oncology category the molecular basis of
cancer arms you with the latest knowledge and
cutting edge advances in the battle against
cancer this thoroughly revised comprehensive
oncology reference explores the scientific
basis for our current understanding of
malignant transformation and the pathogenesis
and treatment of this disease a team of
leading experts thoroughly explains the
molecular biologic principles that underlie
the diagnostic tests and therapeutic
interventions now being used in clinical
trials and practice detailed descriptions of
topics from molecular abnormalities in common
cancers to new approaches for cancer therapy
equip you to understand and apply the
complexities of ongoing research in everyday
clinical application effectively determine the
course of malignancy and design appropriate
treatment protocols by understanding the
scientific underpinnings of cancer visually
grasp and retain difficult concepts easily
thanks to a user friendly format with abundant
full color figures find critical information
quickly with chapters following a logical
sequence that moves from pathogenesis to
therapy stay current with the latest
discoveries in molecular and genomic research
sweeping revisions throughout include eight
brand new chapters on tumor suppressor genes
inflammation and cancer cancer systems biology
the future biomarkers assessing risk of cancer
understanding and using information about
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cancer genomes the technology of analyzing
nucleic acids in cancer molecular
abnormalities in kidney cancer and molecular
pathology access the entire text and
illustrations online fully searchable at
expert consult

Molecular Pathology 2018

an introduction to the molecular basis of life

BIOC1011 2007

the molecular basis of plant genetic diversity
presents chapters revealing the magnitude of
genetic variations existing in plant
populations natural populations contain a
considerable genetic variability which
provides a genomic flexibility that can be
used as a raw material for adaptation to
changing environmental conditions the analysis
of genetic diversity provides information
about allelic variation at a given locus the
increasing availability of pcr based molecular
markers allows the detailed analyses and
evaluation of genetic diversity in plants and
also the detection of genes influencing
economically important traits the purpose of
the book is to provide a glimpse into the
dynamic process of genetic variation by
presenting the thoughts of scientists who are
engaged in the generation of new ideas and
techniques employed for the assessment of
genetic diversity often from very different
perspectives the book should prove useful to
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students researchers and experts in the area
of conservation biology genetic diversity and
molecular biology

The Molecular Basis of Viral
Replication 2012-12-06

sets the stage for the development of better
diagnostic techniques and therapeutics
featuring contributions from an international
team of leading clinicians and biomedical
researchers molecular basis of oxidative
stress reviews the molecular and chemical
bases of oxidative stress describing how
oxidative stress can lead to the development
of cancer and cardiovascular and
neurodegenerative diseases moreover it
explains the potential role of free radicals
in both the diagnosis and the development of
therapeutics to treat disease molecular basis
of oxidative stress is logically organized
beginning with a comprehensive discussion of
the fundamental chemistry of reactive species
next the book presents new mechanistic
insights into how oxidative damage of
biomolecules occurs examines how these
oxidative events effect cellular metabolism
investigates the role of oxidative stress in
the pathogenesis of cancer neurodegenerative
disease cardiovascular disease and cystic
fibrosis explores opportunities to improve the
diagnosis of disease and the design of new
therapeutic agents readers will find much
novel information including new radical
chemistries and the latest discoveries of how
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free radicals react with biomolecules the
contributors also present recent findings that
help us better understand the initiation of
oxidative stress and the mechanisms leading to
the pathogenesis of various diseases
throughout the book the use of molecular
structures helps readers better understand
redox chemistry in addition plenty of detailed
figures illustrate the mechanisms of oxidative
stress and disease pathogenesis examining
everything from the basic chemistry of
oxidative stress to the pathogenesis of
disease molecular basis of oxidative stress
will help readers continue to explore the
nature of oxidative stress and then use that
knowledge to develop new approaches to prevent
detect and treat a broad range of disease
conditions

The Molecular Basis of Cancer
1995

this book covers the concepts of molecular
medicine and personalized medicine subsequent
chapters cover the topics of genomics
transcriptomics epigenomics and proteomics as
the tools of molecular pathology and
foundations of molecular medicine these
chapters are followed by a series of chapters
that provide overviews of molecular medicine
as applied broadly to neoplastic genetic and
infectious diseases as well as a chapter on
molecular diagnostics the volume concludes
with a chapter that delves into the promise of
molecular medicine in the personalized
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treatment of patients with complex diseases
along with a discussion of the challenges and
obstacles to personalized patient care the
molecular basis of human cancer second edition
is a valuable resource for oncologists
researchers and all medical professionals who
work with cancer

The Molecular Basis of
Evolution 2003-01

a thorough understanding of cellular and
molecular mechanisms involved in the
individual expression of toxic effects
provides an important tool for assessment of
human health risk new aspects major advances
and new areas in molecular and cellular
biology and toxicology demand updated sources
of information to elucidate the functional
mechanics of human toxicology mechanistic
toxicology the molecular basis of how
chemicals disrupt biological targets second
edition retains the accessible format of the
original to present the general principles
that link xenobiotic induced toxicity with the
molecular pathways that underlie these toxic
effects extensively illustrated this book
forms a conceptual bridge between multiple
events at the molecular level and the
determinants of toxicity at the physiological
and cellular level specific examples of drugs
environmental pollutants and other chemicals
are carefully chosen to illustrate and
highlight the fundamental mechanisms of
toxicity at different toxicokinetic and
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toxicodynamic levels the book includes
references and review articles at the end of
each chapter as well as boxed text for
relevant review information on biological
biochemical molecular and toxicological
background linking molecular pathways to more
general biomedical contexts the author ensures
that the reader is not lost in the details and
instead receives a broad understanding of the
processes underlying xenobiotic toxicity new
in the second edition updated chapters types
of toxic responses disruption of signal
transduction by xenobiotics disruption of
mitochondrial function novel mechanisms
derived from systems toxicology

Molecular Basis of Biological
Activity 2012-12-02

the field of lymphokine research has grown in
parallel to the exciting developments around
the two sets of cells which defend the body
while lymphokines are the property of
immunologists the molecular regulators of
hemopoiesis csfs belong to the hematologists
this book offers the rare opportunity to
examine these separate fields of expertise
together

Molecular Basis for
Mitochondrial Signaling
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2017-05-12

despite the fact that many years have elapsed
since the first microcalorimetric measurements
of an action potential were made there is
still among the research workers involved in
the study of bioelectrogenesis a complete
overlooking of the most fundamental principle
governing any biological phenomenon at the
molecular scale of dimension this is
surprising the more so that the techniques of
molecular biology are applied to characterize
the proteins forming the ionic conducting
sites in living membranes for reasons that are
still obscure to us the molecular aspects of
bioelectrogenesis are completely out of the
scope of the dynamic aspects of biochemistry
even if it is sometimes recognized that an
action potential is a free energy consuming
entropy producing process the next question
that should reasonably arise is never taken
into consideration there is indeed a complete
evasion of the problem of biochemical energy
coupling thus reducing the bioelectrogenesis
to only physical interactions of membrane
proteins with the electric field the inbuilt
postulate is that no molecular transformations
in the chemical sense could be involved

The Molecular Basis of Cancer
2008-04-01

people around the world are living longer for
the first time in history most humans will
live to be sixty and beyond by 2050 the world
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s population aged 60 and over will reach a
total of 2 billion up from 900 million in 2015
today 125 million people are 80 years of age
or older by 2050 there will be 434 million
people in this age group worldwide in addition
the pace of aging of the world population is
also increasing however there is not enough
evidence to show that older people have better
health than their parents while rates of
severe disability have declined over the past
30 years but only in high income countries
there have been no significant changes in mild
to moderate disability over the same period of
time indeed the increase in the duration of
life lifespan does not coincide with the
increase in the duration of health healthspan
that is the period of life free from serious
chronic diseases and disabilities therefore
the identification of the factors that
predispose to a long and healthy life as
discussed in the papers of this book is of
enormous interest for translational medicine

The Molecular Basis of Cancer
2014-02-20

in one semester the coverage you want the
relevance your students need the resources you
must have biochemistry the molecular basis of
life is the ideal text for students who do not
specialize in biochemistry but who require a
strong grasp of biochemical principles
emphasizing problem solving and application of
biochemical principles to the fields of health
agriculture engineering andforensics the
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seventh edition offers deeper coverage of the
chemistry of reactions while emphasizing the
relationship between biochemistry and human
biology

Elements of General and
Biological Chemistry 1972

virology is in a sense both one of the most
important precursors and one of the most
significant beneficiaries of structural and
cellular molecular biology numerous
breakthroughs in our understanding of the
molecular interactions of viruses with host
cells are ready for translation into medically
important applications such as the prevention
and treatment of viral infections this book
collects a wide variety of examples of
frontline research into molecular aspects of
viral infections from virological
immunological cell and molecular biological
structural and theoretical perspectives
contributors are world leaders in their fields
of study and represent prestigious academic
and research institutions review articles vary
vastly in scope some focus on a narrowly
defined scientific problem of one particular
virus with careful introduction for the non
specialist others are essays in general and
comparative virology with forays into specific
viral species or molecules the different
perspectives complement each other and
collectively the contributions provide an
impression of the fast moving frontlines of
virology while showing how the problems have
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evolved structural data are presented through
high quality illustrations

The Molecular Basis of Cancer
2014

biology of stem cells and the molecular basis
of the stem state concentrates upon adult stem
cells particularly on mesenchymal cell
populations which is the author s area of
expertise the text offers the reader a
detailed description of the emergence of stem
cell research and the dogmas that were created
during the first decades of analysis of stem
cell properties particularly those of
hemopoietic stem cells biology of stem cells
and the molecular basis of the stem state also
introduces the reader to the commonly accepted
notions regarding stem cell biology with an
emphasis on an alternative view of stemness i
e the stem state in keeping with the
popularity of this topic biology of stem cells
and the molecular basis of the stem state
addresses the major controversies and points
of dispute among researchers in the stem cell
field overall biology of stem cells and the
molecular basis of the stem state presents a
well rounded dialogue about stem cells as it
not only concentrates upon the biological
elements of stem cell but also addresses the
controversy and hype currently enveloping this
popular subject
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The Genetic Code 1967

this book aims to describe the current state
of knowledge and possible future developments
in a number of major areas of research into
the nature causes and treatment of cancer the
contributing authors have been encouraged to
discuss their subjects at the molecular level
it will become apparent to the reader that
considerable developments in the understanding
of the fundamental nature of cancer in
molecular terms are constantly being made this
is particularly the case in the area of
oncogene research where differences between
tumour and normal cells can now be defined in
terms of altered expression of dna sequences
an understanding of the methods available for
detecting cancer of the process of
carcinogenesis and of the means available for
treating cancer can only be achieved with a
precise knowledge of the basic biochemical and
molecular processes involved since it is all
to easy for the research scientist to become
totally absorbed within the specialised area
of research in which he is involved the first
chapter is an attempt to encourage a broader
field of vision by introducing the clinician s
view of the cancer problem which illustrates
the broad spectrum of basic problems that need
to be solved by the cancer researcher

The Molecular Basis of Plant
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Genetic Diversity 2012-03-30

The Molecular Basis of Human
Disease and Approaches to Its
Treatment 1992

Molecular Basis of Oxidative
Stress 2013-06-06

The Molecular Basis of Human
Cancer 2016-11-11

The Molecular Basis of
Antibiotic Action 1981

Mechanistic Toxicology
2007-03-23

The Molecular Basis of
Cellular Defence Mechanisms
2008-04-30
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Molecular Basis and
Thermodynamics of
Bioelectrogenesis 2012-12-06

Centenarians—A Model to Study
the Molecular Basis of
Lifespan and Healthspan
2021-06-15

Biochemistry 2019-07

The Molecular Basis of Viral
Infection 2015-01-13

Biology of Stem Cells and the
Molecular Basis of the Stem
State 2009-09-01

The Molecular Basis of Cancer
2012-10-20
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Molecular Basis of Medical
Cell Biology 1998
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